
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill university 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

3rd February 1S37

Dear Sir,

Tbank you for your letter of the 30th 

January. The book to which you are kind enough to 

refer me sounds vary interesting and I shall look 

forward to reading it. I find that we have a 

ocpy in the Library here.

Yours sincerely,

James J. Taylor, oaq.,
1623 Sherbrooke St. 9.,

M0KTH5AL. Ç OF.


